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We feel fortunate to have known Randy Mueller and his company for more than a decade. It is with this
background that we enthusiastically and wholeheartedly recommend Mueller Professional Lawn Service.

We have owned several homes in the Bayou Club and have had Randy and his team to service our lawn
and landscaping needs for each. We’'ve found them to be professional and personable, exceptionally
reliable, and they take great pride in their work.

Beyond cutting and trimming, Randy patiently consulted with us to create landscapes that more than
met our expectations in terms of plant variety, color, ease of maintenance and aesthetic appeal. We give
Randy great discretion in the selection of plants for our annual “refreshing” and have been consistently
satisfied with the results.

We have also found Randy to be quite resourceful when we’ve needed the sprinkler system repaired,
sprinkler heads replaced, tall trees pruned, well pump and pipes replaced, etc. We have confidence that
Randy will only recommend vendors he trusts and he always follows-up to ensure we are satisfied.

Our initial decision to hire Randy was an excellent one. He’s worked very hard to demonstrate that the
respect we have for him, both personally and professionally, is well deserved.

Sincerely,

Leo and Florissa Hill
7922 Bayou Club Boulevard



